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The Government Operations and Fiscal Policy Committee convened on June 27, 

2024, to consider CB-57-2024, an act concerning the classification plan for Prince 

George's County. The legislation would amend the Classification Plan pursuant to 

the County Code. This Bill proposes to reallocate the grade associated with the 

Executive Director class of work.   

 

Council staff provided an overview of the legislation, which will reallocate grades 

for the Executive Director class of work from G-33 to G-36. The administration 

feels this is necessary to enable certain agencies to hire Deputy Directors who are 

grade G-35 to meet their increasing operational needs. Enactment of CB-057-2024 

may have a direct adverse fiscal impact on the County, as the Executive Director 

class of work may increase compensation costs. 

 

Sakinda Skinner, representing the Office of the County Executive, asked for a 

favorable recommendation and introduced the new Deputy Director of the Office 

of Human Resources Management, Valarie Farrar. 

 

After discussion, the Prince George's County Council's Government Operations 

and Fiscal Policy Committee reported CB-57-2024 out of committee favorably, 4-

0. 
 


